
Senators: I firmly oppose any attempt by the Oregon legislature to restrict the rights of law abiding Oregonians in regard to their 
possession of concealed weapons for self defense. There is no crime data to support restricting licensed gun owners from carrying 
their weapons. Respectfully, Julie Carte


